

Opt-Out Form for Photographs, Audio and Video Please Read Carefully

Dear Parent or Guardian,

We use photographs and sometimes recordings of students to publicize school activities on Facebook, Instagram, and our website (vineyardmontessorischool.org). We also sometimes share with Vineyard families only any photos that we take on your behalf at special events (ex: field trips or Evening Under the Stars). If you agree to this, there is no need for further action. If you do not grant permission for your child to participate in these activities, this form allows you to indicate your preference to opt out.

To opt out means a parent/guardian is not permitting Vineyard Montessori to publish any photographs or audio, digital or video recordings of his/her child. To make your preferences known, you must complete the form below and return it to the front office.

Please complete and return the portion below to the school **********************************	
Student Name (printed):	Teacher:
Please indicate your preferences below.	
Instagram.	recorded for use on the school's website, Facebook, or recorded at or for special events to be shared only with
Parent/Guardian/Eligible Student Signature	